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CALICO ROCK PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

The Calico Rock School District is pleased to share with our Pirate Families that we have been 

awarded an Emergency School Pantry and Food Box Program Grant from the Arkansas Foodbank 

to help our families during these unprecedented times.  The pantry is available to any family 

with a child enrolled in Calico Rock Schools who is eligible for Free and Reduced meals.   

Food boxes will be prepared for pick-up or delivery on a weekly basis. We plan to distribute our 

boxes on Thursday’s (pick-up or delivery) and Friday’s (pick-up only) of each week. Items that 

you may receive include: rice, dairy products, meat, vegetables, fresh fruit, potatoes, apple 

sauce, soup, 64 oz. juice, 16 oz. peanut butter, and 1 lb. elbow noodles.  

We are asking our Pirate Families who are interested in receiving blessing boxes from our Food 

Pantry to fill out the information below and return it back to the school. Please write down how 

many members are in your home to help us pack sufficient amounts of food. This information 

will also help us when ordering, preparing, and distributing the blessing boxes.  

I would like for my family to receive a blessing box:  Yes No   (Please circle one)  

 If Yes, we have    members in our home 

 If Yes, I will pick-up my box on:       Thursday    Friday     (Please circle one) 1-3 PM 

 If Yes, I would like for my box to be delivered to:      

            

            

One form per family is needed. Please return form as soon as possible.  

 

Parent/Guardian name and contact number  

       

PLEASE LIST THE STUDENTS IN YOUR HOME BELOW 

 

301 COLLEGE STREET 

PO BOX 220 

CALICO ROCK, AR 72519 

PHONE:  (870) 297-8339 

FAX:  (870) 297-4233 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


